Speed calming devices

June Duran <june20101@gmail.com>
Mon 9/16/2024 9:57 AM
To:Emily Taylor <etaylor@mtjuliet-tn.gov>

Emily Taylor, My neighbor forwarded your email about some neighbors wanting
speed calming devices in our neighborhood. | have been living on Saddle Creek Drive
for twenty years and I've seen the very large speed bumps (in near-by neighborhoods) and | hope we
can avoid those for our neighborhood. | don't know what the process is or if there are alternatives to
them. Are there any other alternatives? What is the process for deciding? Sorry to be so much
trouble, but I'm currently undergoing cancer treatments and | would appreciate very much if we could
communicate by email or phone about this.

Emily, | look forward to hearing from you,

Vivian Duran, 1104 Saddle Creek Drive, Mount Juliet ph. 615-477-3251



